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CHARLOTTE’S WEDDING PICNIC
On Friday 20 July 2018
Mrs Stevens and her staff are preparing a picnic in celebration of Charlotte’s
wedding in August.

The Menu is as follows:

If you would like to order a place on the picnic for your child, please complete the slip below and
return to the school office red post box no later than Tuesday 10™ July. (For those who do not
know, Charlotte works on School Reception)

Non uniform — dress for the occasion.

Please send your child into school with a named blanket if you have one.
< <

Foundation and KS1 Picnic

Please place your order no later than Tuesday 10 July.
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